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As a citizen of Maine I'm absolutely tired of our State legislatures and governor 
voting merely along party lines as dictated by Washington DC. I can remember a time
when Democrats and Republicans voted on things fairly equally and things passed or 
failed and that it wasn't the attitude of today where "you better vote along with The 
Party or else". There is no common sense anymore and there is no pride in our 
citizens as our legislative people do their jobs but only for selfish or agenda-based 
reasons. This agenda of male versus female versus 50 other made up genders has got 
to stop! And our federal government has said it needs to stop. Biological males have 
absolutely no business in female sports, restrooms, locker rooms etc. Just because 
they want to change what they are doesn't mean the whole world needs to change the 
facts. Women's rights have come a very long way and now the Democratic Party 
seems to be destroying those rights and not protecting women and girls. It is my 
strong belief that the women and girls should merely stop showing up for events 
because then the sponsors who make lots of money on the event and the arenas would
be losing a lot of money and that would solve the issue. But that only further hurts the
girls and women in the sports who are doing this for growth, their right to participate, 
and for scholarships and for life experience. Why should they be denied their rights 
because a very few mentally ill persons want to ruin that for them? Stop this nonsense
now and get back to common sense. Stop taking orders from "The Party" the same as 
they did in 1938 in a Country called Germany and start working for what the majority
of common everyday working people in Maine want and believe. Ban biological men 
and boys from women and girls sports, locker rooms, and restrooms. Thank you for 
your time.


